Teaching and Learning
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CSIP/CDIP process is now open with Phase Two being the Safety Reports and the
Needs Assessments will be completed by November 1.

Instructional meetings have begun in both buildings. There has been some very rich
and engaging conversations. Focus has been comprehensive of academics, staffing,
walkthrough instruments and growth opportunities.

Walkthroughs are being implemented in both buildings. These pieces are invaluable for
continued growth.

Test scores are in the district, but are embargoed to the public and the media until
November1. Information can be freely shared inside the school personnel with signed
non-disclosure agreements. This has generated a great deal of discussion throughout
the district.



